
Parent Newsletter
Southside Baptist Church Weekday Children’s Ministry

“For everyone to whom much is given, from him much will be required.”  
   LUKE 12:48 January 2019

Welcome Our New Teachers!

Mrs. Monica H. Giles
3K Lead

Mrs. Sara Michele 
Gaskins
4K Lead

Ms. Krystal H. Hudson
Toddler 2 Lead 

Toy & Clothing Donations
Cleaning out to make room for new Christmas toys and 
clothes? Please remember that we are happy to receive 
used toys in good condition as well as used clothing for 
accidents and emergencies. Drop off anytime during our 
regular business hours. Thank you!

Vacation Time
Children enrolled full-time in our center are allotted two 
free vacation weeks per year. A child must be absent from 
the center for the entire week to use a free week.

2019-2020 Registration
Registration forms for the 2019-2020 enrollment period 
will be available March 4, 2019.

Spring Pictures Coming Soon!
Spring and bunny portraits by Mrs. Elaine Barnette will be 
taken March 26-28, 2019.

Bookmobile Schedule
The bookmobile will arrive at 9:50am 
on the second Monday of each month: 
January 14, February 11, March 11, & April 8.

Birthdays
1/3	 Dylan Turner (Crib 2)
1/4	 Lindon Hodge (2K-A)
1/9	 Christopher Pitts (Crib 2)
1/11	 Kingston Saunders (Crib 2)
1/13	 Savannah Johnson (2K-B)
1/27	 Abel Ammons (4K)

Reminders
HOLIDAYS & CLOSINGS

Martin Luther 
King Jr. Day
We are closed 
Monday, January 21.

CLOCKING IN & OUT

Preschool and Nursery Parents, 
when dropping off your child(ren) 
at daycare, please remember to 
clock them in and out. 

Thank you so kindly.

PAST DUE BALANCES

Unpaid account balances can no 
longer exceed two weeks. If your 
account is more than two weeks 
past due, your child(ren) will not 
be allowed to attend daycare. 
Please make every effort to keep 
your account balance up-to-date.



Special Announcement
Southside Baptist Church Weekday Children’s Ministry

Dear Parents,
It has recently been brought to my attention that some issues have arisen regarding 
items regularly brought into the daycare. For future reference, please help us to 
maintain a safe and fun environment to care for your children by adhering to the 
following policies.

BLANKETS & PILLOWS

When dropping your children off in the morning, please place all blankets, pillows 
and/or stuffed animals in the child’s cubby. Many of these items end up on the floor 
and become a tripping hazard for children and adults. We also ask that you limit each 
child to one (1) blanket and one (1) pillow or stuffed animal.

FOOD & DRINK

If your child/children bring any type of food or drink with them in the morning, these 
must be stored away until snack time at 8:30am. In order to be considerate of other 
children’s feelings, we can no longer allow individuals to eat in their classrooms during 
unscheduled meal or snack times.

TOYS

Please refrain from bringing toys into the center other than for Show and Tell on 
Fridays. We try our best to nurture a fair and sharing environment in each class, and 
outside toys tend to cause conflicts among the children.

Thank you for being considerate of all of the children we care for here at Southside’s 
Weekday Children’s Ministry and helping us to keep it a fun, safe, and happy place to 
learn and grow.

Mrs. Yvonne Brown
Interim Weekday Director


